
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SANDRINGHAM NEWS 
Nurture Enrich Inspire  Friday 9th December 2022 

 Message from Miss Randles 

The last few weeks have been a buzz of Christmas magic and excitement 

at Sandringham.  Despite my own Christmas tree yet to make an appearance 

in my house, the school and classrooms certainly feel like Christmas has 

been around for a while! The children have already enjoyed a Goldilocks and 

the 3 Bears Pantomime, cheered and ran around the playground for the Elf 

Run and taken part in each of their year group performances to parents.  

 

I have had the absolute pleasure to be able to clear my diary for most of 

this week to be able to see all 5 of these performances both at school and 

down at Frimley Baptist Church. Our youngest children from Little Badgers 

performed a collection of Christmas songs linked to the Nativity story that 

was re-told by their teachers, our Reception children took to the stage for 

the first time to present “Humph the Camel” a spin off of the Nativity play 

and our Year 1 and Year 2 children were finally able to perform at the 

Church after two long years of not being able to share this magical story 

with their families due to covid restrictions.  Each of these performances 

had me smiling, laughing and sharing in the Christmas joy with you all.  I 

felt so proud of all the children and cannot praise my staff enough for all 

the preparation and organisation that goes into a production like this. I can 

honestly say an infant and nursery school is just the best place to work at 

this time of year! 

 

The festive fun has continued today with the kitchen team preparing over 

200 delicious Christmas lunches for all the children and staff. Although 

the food was really fab, the children fedback their highlight was being 

served by and eating with their teachers!   

 

And there is still more to come… Next week the children will be visiting the 

Christmas Fayre to enjoy stalls such as lucky dip, sweetie tombola, tin can 

alley, decorate a biscuit and Christmas crafts.  They are invited to come 

dressed in party clothes for their class parties and will be remembering 

the true meaning of Christmas through the representation of a Christingle 

which will come home for you to relight on Christmas day if you wish.  

 

Included in this newsletter are some of our diary dates for the Spring 

Term. We will send reminders via the school office and your child’s 

Tapestry account nearer the time with more specific details if needed. 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 
 

Miss Randles  
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PLEASE REMEMBER 

 
Colder Weather 

Please ensure your child 

has a named coat, hat and 

gloves in school each day 

during this particularly 

cold spell. 

 

Snow Plan 

If the weather forecast is 

correct there is a chance 

of snow! next week.  Along 

with today’s newsletter,  

I have also attached our 

snow plan in the event of 

needing a partial or full 

school closure. 

 

Snuffly Day 

(Friday 13th January) 

With the winter months 

bringing lots of coughs and 

colds, we invite the 

children to come into 

school and nursery in their 

pyjamas in exchange for a 

box of tissues for their 

classroom. Your donations 

are always greatly 

received – thank you. 
 

INSET DAYS 22-23 

Tuesday 3rd January 

Friday 21st July 



 
 
 

 

 

 

Monday 12th December – Christmas Fayre – in school event 

Tuesday 13th December – Ladybirds Christmas Party 

Wednesday 14th December – Christingle – Whole School & Nursery 

Thursday 15th December – School and Butterflies Christmas Parties 

Friday 16th December – END OF TERM (School and Nursery) – 1.10pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

END OF TERM DATES 

PANTOMIME 
 



 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPRING TERM – DIARY DATES 

Tuesday 3rd January – INSET DAY – School and Nursery closed 

Wednesday 4th January – Back to School / Ladybirds (am) and Butterflies (pm) 

Friday 13th January – Snuffly Day! (see ‘please remember’ on front page) 
 

Friday 20th January – PIRATE DAY! (re-scheduled from last term) 

Monday 23rd January – Chinese New Year celebrations – in school event 

Wednesday 25th January – Moles Parent Lunch at 12.30pm 

Wednesday 1st February – Owls Parent Assembly at 9.15am 

Tuesday 7th February – Internet Safety Day 

Friday 10th February – Break up for Half Term / Report portal opens for Y1+2 

 < < HALF TERM > > 

Monday 20th February – Back to School and Nursery 

Tuesday 21st February – Pancake Day 

Wednesday 1st March – St. David’s Day (club uniform can be worn today) 

Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day (book character dress up) 

Wednesday 8th March – Squirrels Parent Assembly at 9.15am 

Thursday 9th March – Amazing Adventurers Day – in school event 

Wednesday 15th March – Mother’s Day Celebrations – timings TBC 

Friday 17th March – Comic Relief Day 

Tuesday 21st March – Odd Socks Day 

Wednesday 22nd March – Hedgehogs Parent Lunch at 12.30pm 

Thursday 23rd March – Foxes Parent Assembly at 9.15am 

Wednesday 29th March – iRock Concert to Parents (iRockers only) 

Thursday 30th March – Siblings Day Celebrations 

Friday 31st March – Break Up for Easter Holidays at 1.10pm 



 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ELF RUN 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NURSERY PERFORMANCES 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECEPTION PERFORMANCE 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 1 & 2 PERFORMANCE 


